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January 28, 2025 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child School!  
 
 

 We are happy to invite you for the HCS Junior School 

Sports Day to be held on Saturday, February 01, 2025 on 

the school grounds from 1030 hrs to 1330 hrs. 
 

 

 Your presence at this Sports Day will boost the morale and 

leave a lasting impact on the performance of your ward.  

This will be a great source of inspiration for the children.  
 
 
 

 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal  
 


